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Ramsar wetlands should be protected. We are in the midst of a great extinction era and every nation must do 
its part to mitigate this global disaster.

I live in a coastal area in the US where we are lucky to provide critical sustenance to many migratory birds -- 
especially the redknot which depends on our horseshoe crab eggs each year to successfully complete their 
global journey. Here in the US, some of our wetlands are protected, but many are not. Public awareness is 
one of the factors that helps keep these migratory pathways intact for these amazing birds. 

Do you have any additional comments or suggestions?: 
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